DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS YAMAN

BAGONG PILIPINAS

MEMORANDUM

FOR/TO : All Officials and Employees
DENR Central Office

FROM : The OIC, Director
Human Resource Development Service

SUBJECT : NATIONWIDE BLOOD DONATION DRIVE “DUGONG
BOMBO 2023, A LITTLE PAIN, A LIFE TO GAIN”

DATE : OCT 2 3 2073

This is in reference to the Bombo Radyo Philippines nationwide blood donation
drive "DUGONG BOMBO 2023, A LITTLE PAIN, A LIFE TO GAIN". The activity
is part of the network’s efforts to support projects geared toward saving lives and
ensuring the adequacy of volunteer-sourced blood supply.

We encourage everyone, including family and friends, to donate blood and
save lives for those who desperately need it. The organizers assure that proper care

will be accorded to the donors during and after the blood donation.

Below are the details of the nationwide blood donation drive:

Date : November 18, 2023
Time : 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM
Venue : SM City Grand Central

Rizal Ave Ext, East Grace Park, Caloocan, Metro Manila

For those interested in donating blood, get in touch directly with Mr. Mark
Jeffrey Gaelo at Telephone no. 7625-6009 or Cellphone no. 0917-306-6567.

For your information and consideration.
M M M,/
MIRIAM M. MARCELO

MEMO NO. 2023 = 925



BOMBO!
October 17, 2023

Dear Ma'am/ Sir:

Greetings from Bombo Radyo Philippines, the No. 1 and Most Trusted Radio Network in

the Country!

After a three-year hiatus brought by the COVID-19 pandemic, Bombo Radyo Philippines will once
again spearhead a nationwide blood donation campaign as part of our Network's efforts to support
projects geared towards saving lives and ensuring adequacy of volunteer-sourced blood supply.

For years, Bombo Radyo Philippines held the record for the country’s “single day total blood
donation” when it held its Dugong Bombo in the 24 areas where it operates.

The activity dubbed “DUGORG BOI4BO 2023, A Little Pain, A Life to Gain” will be held
simultaneously on NOVEMBER 18, 2023, Saturday. For 102.7 Star FM Manila, the venue for
this blood-letting event will be held at the SM CITY GRAND CENTRAL from 8 o’clock AM until 5
o’clock in the afternoon.

We also appreciate it if you could encourage your employees, family, and friends to be donors and
become heroes themselves to help patients who urgently need the lifesaving blood as we commit to
goodwill and improve team spirit by working together to help others. Our goal for this year is to
generate at least 700 successful blood donors. Rest assured that proper care will be accorded to
the donors during and after the blood donation and you will be acknowledged as our partner in this
project.

Looking forward to being our partner in this noble endeavor. Thank you
very much,

Basta Radyo.... Bombo!

VW
e Gaelo

Officet-in-Charge
Telephone nos 7625-6009
Cellphone nos. 0917-306-6567




